
WAAL General Meeting 03/10/22 
 

President, Andi Wolfe:  
• WAAL has an opportunity to show works at Innis Woods in the Fall. There 

is some concern about the size of the exhibition space. Details to be 
posted at a later date 

• There will be a virtual all members show in the Spring. Details to follow. 
• General meetings will continue through May at the Worthington 

Community Center on Wilson Bridge Rd.  We are still waiting for the 
Griswold Community Center to have evening hours.  

• Members can sign up on the WAAL website to show works at the 
Worthington Community Center and Sunny Street Café under the 
“Venues” link. 

• We will not be offering a senior high scholarship this year. 
• March 24 will be the last scheduled critique. Critiques will resume in 

November. 
 

              Beth Veldey, Treasurer: 
• Fund raising for WAAL is now available by establishing an Amazon Smile 

account. Register on the Amazon website so that your purchases earn 
donations to our organization at no cost to you. 
 

Sarah-Jane Workman, Community Coordinator: 
• She is working on arranging a 2023/2024 WAAL exhibit at the Concourse 

Gallery at the Upper Arlington Community Center. She will send out a call 
for photos of member’s work to be submitted with our application. 

• She suggested that members might listen to the Lonely Artist podcasts. 
 

Speaker: Hiroshi Hayakawa, 2D and 3D artist and teacher at the Columbus 
College of Art and Design 


